
September 6 - Back to School
Night is from 5:30-7:00PM

September 7 - First day of School

September 12 - Board of
Education Meeting at 6:00PM

September 20 - Picture Day!
Students will receive a purchase
form. Extra forms are available in
the main office if needed.

September 23 - Half day for
students with dismissal at
10:55AM

September 30 - Homecoming
Parade with more information to
follow
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We hope you welcome the 1st edition of the Holley 
Middle/High School's monthly newsletter, The 
Hawk's Report. 

As a school, we want to ensure we have open and honest
communication with families. September can be an exciting
time for some, and for others it may be a time of
nervousness. We are here to support each student and hope
that as the year progresses each student feels 
they are part of the Holley family. We are on Holley. 

We have three commitments this year. We commit 
to ensuring each student is engaged in their school
community (Engagement). We commit to ensuring 
each student feels accepted (Equity). We commit 
to ensuring each student receives the support 
needed to succeed (MTSS). These commitments are our
driving force as we cultivate a collaborative environment in
which each student succeeds academically, socially, and
emotionally. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to
reach out. 
 
Mr. Feldman 

Message from the Principal 
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Counseling Corner
Welcome back! We are excited to see you! Lots of
important dates coming up. 

Your counselors will be going into Junior classes to talk
about the PSAT Exam. If you are taking a GCC class your
registration will need to be done by early October. 

The end of the month going into October, your 
counselors will be meeting with Seniors to go over your
post-graduate plans. 

Our fall sports season is off to a great start! Our modified
sports will begin on September 7th. Athletic schedules are
available at:
https://www.sectionvny.org/public/genie/783/school/3378/

A coaches directory can be found at: 
https://www.sectionvny.org/public/coach/genie/783/school/
3378/?page=1

Athletes who stay on campus until practice begins must be
supervised by a staff member. Athletes not with a coach or
teacher are to report to Hawks' Nest at the end of the 
school day until 3:30, unless their coach will arrive earlier to
bring them to practice. Hawks' Nest is located in the
cafeteria unless otherwise noted by announcement. 

Dr. Goetz will be here 9/12 at 9:30AM 

Hawk Talk (Athletics)

Library
Ms. Reber and Mrs. Foster are excited to welcome you
in the library this year! The library is full of resources
for you (including assistance from the librarians) to
help with your classes and to explore other interest
areas. Of course, we have tons of great books as well!
Don't forget to join us for Maker Fridays! We look
forward to seeing you soon! 

Music and Art
The Fine Arts Department is excited to get started on the
22-23 school year! Students in Band and Choir will be
getting acclimated to their ensembles and preparing
music for upcoming concerts. Jazz Band will be starting
mid-September and will be looking to build their success
from their debut last year! Art students will be getting
settled into their courses and electives to get their
creative juices flowing again. Art Club will be meeting
again to begin planning fundraisers, field trips, and the
Art Show in March. Keep an eye out for all the amazing
things our Fine Arts students will be involved in 
throughout the year! 


